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Hope all are having a Safe and Fun Summer 
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Welcome to Our New Lions 

 

MARY ANN LOVELL - BOWIE 

NICOLE KENAN - SUBURBAN 

CRAIG RENNER - WALDORF 

JOHN RYAN STINCHFIELD – PALISADES-GEORGETOWN 

JOHN J SUCATO - PALISADES-GEORGETOWN 
 

Service Event Help Needed 
 

Fellow Lions, 

 

In 2014 the Beltsville Lions, with the help of volunteers from College Park, University Park and 

Mt. Rainier Brentwood participated in a health fair at the University of Maryland.  Together, we 

screened 114 people in 2 days. 

This year, there will be a repeat of the health fair on September 8th and 10th.  The hours are 6 

am to 6 pm daily. 4 vision machines are reserved. (The request I received said the hours would 

be 7 am to 4 pm, but my dentist is on the Board and says 6 to 6). 

 

The event this year is the "Mid-Maryland Mission of Mercy & Health Equity Festival." The 

major emphasis is on free dental care. Dozens of dental professionals will be there in a well-

orchestrated venue to provide free dental care to needy people, expected to number over 1,000. 

The University of Maryland School of Public Health will concurrently run a health fair there. 

They invited us (the Beltsville Lions Club) to participate again, and we plan to do that. 

But this is a larger burden than the Beltsville Lions can handle alone. I assume we would get set 

up each day by 9 am and offer screenings through closing, whatever that is. The clients will 

receive dental care first suggesting we would not receive clients until afterwards. 

The event is scheduled to be held in the Xfinity Center, University of Maryland. Access is 

easiest from University Blvd. 

 

In case you are wondering, there is a football game on September 9th so they planned around 

that and will be holding the fair only on Friday the 8th and Sunday the 10th. 

Clubs are asked to bring this up with members with the goal of identifying Lions willing to 

volunteer some hours in this effort.  

 

Please contact Ted Ladd if interested in participating on either day for any period of time. 

Remember, Lions make the difference. 

 

My best, 

Ted Ladd 

tedladd02@aol.com - 240-381-2847

mailto:tedladd02@aol.com
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Foundation of the Month 
 

Lions Vision Research Foundation (LVRF) 

 

Through the Lions Vision Center (LVC), the Lions Vision Research Foundation and Wilmer are committed 

to supporting low vision research and rehabilitation to minimize the disability caused by low vision and 

blindness. The Center's professional staff includes physicians, optometrists, research scientists, rehabilitation 

therapists, and ophthalmic technicians. Together they have created a low vision rehabilitation program that 

has become a model for clinics elsewhere. 

 

The LVC has three integrated missions: research and development, education, and patient care in low vision 

(uncorrectable vision loss). All three missions brought to bear on the search for an understanding of the 

causes of low vision, better management of patients, and, ultimately, effective treatments. 

 

What the Center Offers: 

 

At the Low Vision Rehabilitative Service, a multidisciplinary team of doctors and rehabilitative specialists 

works closely with the patient, family, friends and the referring doctor to assist an individual in regaining 

function lost by visual impairment. This typically includes addressing vision issues causing problems with 

reading, driving and activities of daily living. 

 

What the Center Offers: 

 

At the Low Vision Rehabilitative Service, a multidisciplinary team of doctors and rehabilitative specialists 

works closely with the patient, family, friends and the referring doctor to assist an individual in regaining 

function lost by visual impairment. This typically includes addressing vision issues causing problems with 

reading, driving and activities of daily living. 

 

Typical conditions seen at this service include: 

 

Diabetic retinopathy 

Glaucoma 

Macular degeneration 

  

How to contact the Lions Low Vision Clinic: 

 

If you'd like more information about the Lions Low Vision Service or want to set an appointment, please 

discuss it with your eye doctor. Then you or your eye doctor should call the Center at 410-955-0580, 

Monday through Friday between 8:30 and 4:30 EST, or fax them a request at 410-955-1829. They will send 

you a letter confirming your appointment, and a questionnaire to fill out and return to them. 

 

www.lionsvision.org 
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Here is the SCOOP (no pun intended) 

  

Montgomery-Central Derwood was 3rd in sales for the 8 days! Well done 

Sales 1st $20,240       2nd $14,000   3rd $13,712 (MCDL)   4th $12,000    that is almost $60, 00 in 4 days! 

  

MCDL did 

  1118 cones,     1575 cups,    312 shakes,    92 sundaes,     61 floats,     plus misc drinks. 

  

21 Leos (Magruder HS) @3hrs = 63 hrs. of dipping etc. 

19 Seneca Valley students =57 hrs. +6 extra hrs. =63 hrs. 

2 student volunteers "drafted” for cashiers by PDG Bill Lynch put in13.5 hrs. 

SPECIAL thanks to:  They were our saving persons at the cash registers! 

Linda Rowe (10hrs) 

Pat Rogoff 

Anne Shanahan (Tal’s neighbor) 

Navart Brannigan (Jim P. friend) -her 10 th year! 

Karen B. 

Jeffery Duce 

  

An extra thanks to Lion Allan as my sidekick in coordinating the Seneca Valley HS student volunteers. Don't ask him 

how many hours he put in to accomplish what we all did! 

  

In addition these Lions worked as managers, cashiers, floor moppers and anything else needed. 

Bill D., Carl G., Tal, Kevin, Allan, Bill R, Jim P. 

In addition to these, we were assisted by; 

At the Montgomery County Fair, the Montgomery County Fair Board presented the local Lions Clubs and the 

LCOF with the Montgomery County Fair Community Service Award for 2017.  Attached is a photo of Charlie 

Kearse (Laytonsville Lions), Josie Main (Laytonsville Lions), Dave Weiss (Leisure World Lions), and me 

(Monocacy Lions) displaying the award.    

 

Gary Burdette 

 

THE SCOOP FROM THE FAIR 
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Dear Lois, 

 

My name is Trisha Kulkarni. I am seventeen years old and live in Centerville, Ohio. Earlier this summer, I was 

lucky enough to be matched with the beautiful puppy you raised, Ms. Liberty. Rather than attending the 

residential training in Michigan, the admission committee decided to do a home delivery where we trained in 

my home environment for an intense ten days. Libby and I graduated on July 15 and since then have been 

working hard to learn how to trust and depend on each other completely. Libby is my first guide dog, so there is 

a lot to still improve on to reach our highest potential. I intend to do everything in my power to facilitate our 

growth as a team and maintain her health and happiness.  

 

I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for all the time and effort you devoted to raising this 

amazing dog. In our short time together, I have developed so much love and attachment to Libby, so I can't 

imagine what you went through to return her to Leader Dogs after an entire year together. Nevertheless, I am 

extremely grateful for your sacrifice. It is because of your dedication to this program that I have my 

independence and, more importantly, my Liberty.  

 

I would love to stay in contact with you and learn more about your time with Libby as well as keep you up to 

date on our adventures. I thought I would first introduce myself via email, but if you are interested I would be 

happy to give you a call at your convenience. I am also attaching a picture from the first time I met Libby about 

a month ago.  

 

Thank you again!  

 

Best Regards,  

Trisha  

 

 

Leader Dog Update 

FVDG Andrea Cumberland participates 

in the Blind Walk during her summer 

visit to Leader Dog 
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LEXINGTON PARK 

CELEBRATES 
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Brandywine Lions Club 
 

October 5, 2017 

November 30, 2017 

 

2:30 – 7 pm, Baden VFD, 16608 Brandywine 

Rd, 

301-888-1666 

  
 

La Plata Lions Club 
 

Aug 28, 2017 

Oct 23, 2017 

Dec 26, 2017 

 
All drives are held at the La Plata United 

Methodist Church from 1:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 
Walk in donors are welcome. 

 
 

Silver Hill Lions Club 
 

Thursday September 7th 
American Legion – Clinton, Md. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

tel:301-888-1666
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